
 
 

Term 4 Week 7 2017                                                                              Principal:  Jenni McKeon 

Tumbulgum Public School 

BUNNINGS SAUSAGE SIZZLE 
Thank you to those parents and friends of the school 
who took the time to come and lend a hand on Sunday. 
The sausage sizzle is our one big fundraiser of the year 
and this year didn’t disappoint, earning us around 
$2000. 
 
FILMPOND 
Attached to today’s newsletter is a permission note for 
Filmpond. While we already have your permission to 
publish notes, it would be good if you took the time to 
read about Filmpond and returned the permission 
note. I have already filmed 3 videos, which will be 
edited soon, probably ready for the new year. If you 
don’t want your child to participate, it is important to 
let me know. There are some great benefits to 
participating, including seeing what your children (and 
the teachers) get up to at school. We will be using 
Filmpond to keep track of important projects like PBL 
and to just give you a better understanding of what 
happens at school. For instance, one of the completed 
films is about our Kindergarten Orientation program. 
These are great professional quality films, which in the 
past parents have had to pay for. It’s also good 
publicity for the school. I am excited to be on board 
with this Department of Education Project.  
 
NSW K-6 CURRICULUM 
Today’s newsletter also comes with a booklet 
explaining the curriculum we teach at school and how 
we deliver it to your child as they progress through 
their schooling. There’s lots of important information in 
there, but if you have any questions, queries or 
concerns, please don’t hesitate to ask me.  
 
END OF YEAR 
It was decided at the P&C meeting to hold presentation 
day at 3pm on Thursday 7 December, to conclude in 
time for children to get changed for the Possum’s disco 
which will be held under the junior classroom following 
the presentation day.  There’s lots of news at this time, 
so keep up with it on Facebook and by reading the 
newsletter. 
Jenni McKeon   - Principal 

 

Caring 
Learning Growing 
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TERM 4 2017 

Tern 4 

Week 9 

Thursday December 7—Presentation Day 

Friday December 8—Multicultural Day—

come on a trip around the world 

Term 4 

Week 9 

Sunday 10 December—Tumbulgum 

community carols 

Term 4  

Week 10 

Last day for students—Friday 15 December 

2018 Students in 1-6 return Tuesday 30 January 

Kindergarten starts  Thursday 1 February 

Playgroup starts Thursday 8 February 

 

Last playgroup of  2017 will be  

Thursday  30 November 

We will recommence on Thursday 8 February 2018 
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No school banking  
until further notice 

Bunnings sausage 

sizzlers!   

These were just some of 

the helpers. 

Kindy orientation 

Dress up  fun! 


